
Archived: Monday, August 10, 2020 11:05:57 AM
From: webmaster@shorelinewa.gov 
Sent: Sunday, August 9, 2020 11:31:16 AM
To: agenda comments; Mark Apolinar 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Agenda Comments
Sensitivity: Normal

A new entry to a form/survey has been submitted.

Form Name: Comment on Agenda Items
Date & Time: 08/09/2020 11:31 am
Response #: 594
Submitter ID: 38134
IP address: 67.168.26.157
Time to complete: 7 min. , 34 sec.

Survey Details: Answers Only

Page 1

1. Larry Pfeil

2. Shoreline

3. (○) Highland Terrace

4. LPFEIL7@COMCAST.NET

5. 08/10/2020

6. 16357 Aurora Ave N zoning Change

7. Why is the City of Shoreline looking at this when there has been NO notification to the neighbors. When ever a contractor has come in and wanted to have a
Property rezoned so they could build Condos or Townhomes they have had notices posted on the property and the City of Shoreline has mailed out notifications
to all  in the neighborhood. There has been no notices posted on the property or mailing sent out. Living next door to the Oaks at Forest Bay I would not have had
any knowledge of this happening if it wasn't for a contact I have with a individual at The Oaks at Forest Bay who called and informed me.

It feels l ike the City of Shoreline is throwing the Citizens & tax payers of Shoreline under the bus. The City of Shoreline makes the zoning change, King County
moves in and we have to deal with the bureaucracy of King County when issues come up. I l ive in Shoreline not Unincorporated King County.

When there have been problems we would contact the Nursing home, whichever Company was running it at the time and the problems were taken care of. I do not
wish to have to try and deal with King County. We have had homeless people make camps in the bushes in the rear lot of The Oaks at Forest Bay. When they were
noticed the Nursing home would take care of it. We do not need more of this in the Neighborhood. 

My understanding of Washington State law is that A business or home can not open within a thousand feet of a l icensed child daycare that will  be housing
Registered sex offenders. There is a Licensed Child daycare 600' feet from the Door to the building.

Thank you

8. (○) Oppose

Thank you,
City of Shoreline
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